
Notice of Public Test 
Town of Birnamwood 

 

NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN that a Public Test will be 
conducted at the Birnamwood Town Hall at 1:00 pm. on  
August 5, 2024.  The Town Clerk and poll workers will 
conduct a Public Test on the electronic voting equipment  
to be used by the voters at the August 13, 2024 Partisan 
Primary Election.  
 

Dennis Knaak 
Town Clerk 


